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DATE:  March 4, 2015 

 
On March 3, 2015, at approximately 2300 hours, Burbank Police Officers responded to 
the 700 block of Roselli Street regarding an assault that just occurred.   
 
As officers arrived, they located three female victims, two of which were suffering from 
stab wounds and the third who had been attacked.  The suspect fled the scene just prior 
to the officers’ arrival. 
 
The three female victims (Ages 67, 41, and 21) were transported to a local hospital with 
what appears to be non-life threatening injuries and are in critical but stable condition. 
 
Officers began their investigation and searched for the outstanding suspect.  As the 
investigation proceeded, the suspect was located in the area and taken into custody at 
approximately 4:00 a.m., without incident. 
 
Based on the preliminary investigation it appears a victim knew the suspect.  The extent 
of the relationship is unknown at this time. 
 
Suspect:  Hansen, Cameron M/29, resides in Santa Clarita. 
 
Charges: Attempt murder (664-187 PC). 
 
At this time the knife is still outstanding, and it is believed to have been discarded in the 
surrounding area of Roselli.  It is described as a black folding knife with a black blade.  If 
anyone should locate it, please do not touch it and contact the Burbank Police 
Department immediately!  
 
Anyone with additional information regarding this situation is asked to contact Detective 
Childs at (818) 238-3275. 
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